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Gaul, Steve

From: Hallum, Douglas R

Sent: Friday, February 01, 2008 12:21 PM

To: Jean Angell (jangell@dnr.ne.gov)

Cc: Steve Gaul (sgaul@dnr.ne.gov)

Subject: FW: Revised cost estimates - Luckey contract

Jean,

| talked with Dick re the contract for Tésk 1. He indicated that he could not complete the report for under the original
50k. He pians to have the draft report out in May or early June with the intention of submitting the final report before

June 30. Please see the forwarded message.
Cheers,

Doug Hallum
Hydrogeologist
integrated Water Management Analyst

State of Nebraska

Depariment of Natural Resources
301 Centennial Mall South

4th Floor, State Office Building
P.O. Box 94676

Lincoln, NE 68509-4676

402-471-1114
402-471-2900 (fax)
dhallum@dnr.ne.gov

http://dnr.ne.gov

“A little integrity is better than any career.” —Ralph Waldo Emerson

From: Dick Luckey [mailto:rrluckey@msn.com]
Sent: Friday, February 01, 2008 11:01 AM

To: Hallum, Douglas R

Subject: Revised cost estimates

Doug --

I am working on billing and over-estimated what I willl bill DNR for in Janaury. Bill will be for
$4,425.00, with total remaining based on the $100,000 of $58,914.04. I still don't think the $8,914.04
will complete the report. Hope this helps.

-- Dick

Richard R. Luckey

High Plains Hydrology LLC
7956 S. Shawnee St.
Aurora, CO 80016

303-693-0299
303-916-5973 (cell)

rrluckey@msn.com

2/4/2008
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